[bookmark: _GoBack]Through their service, many of our nation’s service members are exposed to harmful elements that can have long-term effects on their health. Both Congress and the Department of Veterans Affairs must take care to fully investigate the correlation between exposure to harmful materials and our veterans’ health. Sitting on the Veterans Committee, I have an opportunity to work my colleagues every day to fight for Nevada’s veterans. I have heard from veterans in Nevada who are concerned about exposure to Depleted Uranium munitions. As we learn more and hear more about this issue, it is my hope that this will be a topic for the Committee’s consideration in the future.” – Dean Heller
